
Multi-Church Bible Study: Thursday, February 13 at 6:30 p.m. 
Join us on Thursday’s for our multi-church Bible study here at FCC: 
Abiding in Christ, lead by Rob Cupp. If you have ever wondered 
how do I abide in Christ and what is the importance, this is the 
study for you! Please sign up at the Connection Center. For 
childcare please contact Olene Forcey at 303-478-8471. 
 
GRIEF-SHARE: starts February 26 at 6:30 p.m. 
The grief share group study will run for 13 weeks starting on 
February 26.. This ministry will bring comfort and hope for those 
who struggle with grief.  Don Ezell a trained and experienced 
leader will be our guide on this healing journey. The space will be 
limited for Grief-Share, pleased sign up at the Connection Center. 
 
Alternatives Pregnancy: Baby Shower in a Bag 
At FCC, we believe humans are created in God’s image and 
therefore every stage of life is precious and valuable. To celebrate 
Sanctity of Human Life Sunday, we are partnering with Alternatives 
Pregnancy Center to assist Denver-area women experiencing 
unintended or challenging pregnancies. After a mother gives 
birth, Alternatives gives her a gift bag to help with her newborn’s 
basic needs. To donate, stop by the Connection Center for a list 
of needed items, and then return your donations to the 
Connection Center by Sunday, February 23. New items only, 
please. For more information, call or text Kellee at 303-522-8154.  
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Concert of Prayer: February 16 at 6:30 

At Fellowship Community Church, we are committed to prayer 
and committed to praying together. We invite you to join us on 
Sunday, February 16 as we gather corporately to pray, and cry out 
to God on behalf of our families, our city, our nation, and our world, 
praising God that He is the God who hears us. Come join your 
church family as we pray together. 

 
Partnership Summit: Sunday, February 23 

Immediately following the second service 

Make plans now to join the Staff and Elders for a brief time of 
celebration as we remember God's Faithfulness in our lives during 
2019 and look forward to what He wants to do in our congregation 
during 2020. This meeting fulfills the Bylaws requirements for our 
Annual Meeting.  The Annual Reports will be available the first of 
February and can be picked up at the Connection Center .  The 
Elder nomination of Shane Beans and Larry Matthews will be 
presented for election. There bios are presented separately in the 
bulletin. All are invited to attend, but only Members of FCC are 
eligible to vote. You are invited to attend at least one "Town Hall" 
meeting the two Sundays prior to the Partnership Summit (February 
9 and 16) following the Second Service, in the Sanctuary.  These 
are not Business meetings, but an opportunity to present proposals, 
and answer any questions you may have in regard to all of the 
changes, prior to the Summit.  If you have any questions, you may 
also email: partnership_summit@fcchurch.org. 
 
Leap-Year Love and Laughter: February 29 at 6:30 
Plan to join us here at FCC on February 29 for dinner and 
a Suebiquitous concert featuring singer, song writer, and 
humorist Sue Duffield. Come with your spouse, come 
with a friend, and enjoy a delicious meal and an 
evening of laughter and song. Come at 5:30 for 
hor’devores: doors open at 6:00 p.m. Seating is limited. Tickets are 
$15 a piece and are available at the Connection Center.  
Childcare is available at no charge, but you MUST pre-register by 
calling Olene Forcey at 303-478-8471. 
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Listen to Sermons online at www.fcchurch.org/resources/sermons. 

For more information, please go to the 
Website and check out the details in 

our monthly Connection Guide.  
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Men’s Breakfast: this Saturday, February 8 

Join us for our monthly Men’s Breakfast at 7:30 a.m. This is a 
wonderful time of faith, fellowship and food. A donation of $5 per 
person is suggested. Please sign up at the Connection Center or 
email Doug Poole douglasandmonica@hotmail.com so we know 
how much food to prepare.  

Middle School Winter Retreat: due today, February 2  

For all 6th, 7th, & 8th graders 
All 6th through 8th graders are invited (and encouraged!) to join 
us for MS Winter Retreat February 21-23. $160 gets you a weekend 
in the mountains worshipping Jesus with middle schoolers from 
around the state. Clash of Clans returns as well! To register, grab a 
form from the youth room or head to www.fcchurch.org/
youthevents#retreat. 
 
Youth Sumer Mission Experience: June 15-19 
Get a taste of Kingdom living as we head into inner-city Denver 
for a local missions experience. We will be partnering with Ancient 
Paths and assisting local churches in reaching their communities 
with the gospel. Expect to walk a lot, learn a lot, meet new 
people, talk about Jesus, and love others different than you. $375 
and applications are due March 15. Pick one up in the youth 
center or www.fcchurch.org/youthevents#sme. 
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